
    November is over and I have found plenty to be thankful for. Construction along the 
2700 North corridor is finally beginning, and we are working to try and bring even more 
commercial enterprises to our city. Pleasant View, in partnership with Farr West, was 
successful in our application to WACOG for receiving a grant of over five million dollars to 
construct some additional roadways within our industrial park along Parkland Blvd. This 
grant, along with participation from developers, should fully fund the much-needed 
roadways and allow for further business development in the area. Development in this 
area of the city brings a great source of tax revenue with low impact to our infrastructure. 
 
    Hopefully, you took the time to exercise your right to cast your vote in last month’s 
election. This is such an important right that each of us have, and I sincerely hope that 
you took advantage of this right to let your voice be heard. 
 
    I would like to take this opportunity to thank the many people that volunteer their 
services to our community. I especially want to thank those that are serving on our 
Planning Commission and Board of Adjustments. These are difficult positions to be in at 
times and they are excellent at hearing the issues and making good, sensible decisions. 
Volunteers such as these and many others that serve our community indeed make a 
difference.
 
    As we approach this holiday season, I would like to repeat a message that I sent out last 
year. Let us remember that we are all in this together. There is someone out there that 
needs a helping hand, maybe help with Christmas for their family or help with a holiday 
meal. Maybe it’s as simple as a visit and the gift of your time and caring for a family 
member or friend that needs the reassurance that they are not alone or forgotten. We 
can each bring happiness and joy to someone in need. Reach out and be there for them, 
not only this holiday season but throughout the year. It’s a good message and I hope you 
take it to heart. Thanks for all you do and will do. 
 
   Thanks for caring, thanks for sharing, and thanks for being good neighbors. I am 
committed to doing whatever it takes to ensure that Pleasant View remains the best place 
to not only grow up, but the best place to grow old. 

Mayor Leonard Call

CALENDAR OF EVENTS
December 1: Planning 

Commission
December 10: Santa & Mrs. 

Claus
December 13: City Council

December 26: Office Closed
January 2: Office Closed
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NOTICE
Due to low registration numbers Pleasant 

View has decided to cancel the Kinder 
Market on December 10th. Please join us 

still for the Santa Event that day.
 

We wish you a very merry holiday season!
 

 SANTA'S COMING  WINTER PARKING REMINDER
 
 

Remember, from November 15 through March 15, it is
unlawful for any person to park a motor vehicle,

recreational vehicle, trailer, any other vehicle, or object
of any kind, on any public street or right of way while

snow plows are operating or while streets are snow or
ice covered.  It is also unlawful to throw snow into the

street.
 

The plows need to be able to do their job and clear the
streets. Citations may be issued for failure to comply

with these important safety regulations. Thank you for
your cooperation. 

SHOUT OUT

Thank you to the Tri City Exchange with Mike Larson for 
providing all of this amazing food for the mayor, city 
council, youth city council, PV staff, and community 

members to help deliver to residents in our community! 
 

We really have such a great community, and we are so 
appreciative to those businesses and individuals who 

provide opportunities to help serve others. Thank you so 
much!

 


